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MINUTES OF THE BETHUNE MIDDLE SCHOOL PRINCIPAL ADVISORY COUNCIL MEETING


May 4, 2023


PAC Executive Members Present:

School Admin & Faculty Members Present:
Ellen Barfield, Chair



Eric Kemp, Principal
Robert Scott, Vice Chair


Ms. Roslynn Stewart, Teacher Representative

Shervonne Henderson, Secretary

Ms. Arian Williams, Teacher Representative
Micah Brown - Parent

Is there a quorum present?  Yes. 7 of 7 members were present at this second meeting of the year held virtually in Teams. 
1. Call to Order

The meeting was called to order by Mr. Kemp at 5:00 pm. He thanked everyone for their continual support and went over the DCSD vision and mission as well as the purpose of the BMS Principal’s Advisory Council.
2. Public Comment

It was discussed about the pending close of the school year and the need to recognize student achievement.  Mr. Kemp gave the dates of the Honors Day program as well as the pending 8th Grade Transition program.
3. Approval of Agenda
After approving the agenda, Mr. Kemp then approved the minutes and were ready for discussion.

4. Discussion Items
a. Review of Continuous Improvement Plan – Mr. Kemp reviewed the current state of the CSIP and the plan to make improvements in the upcoming school year.
b. Plan for Increased Parent Participation – A discussion was held to improve the parental participation throughout the school. It was discussed about the various ways that information can be communicated throughout the community.
c. Milestone Testing – Mr. Kemp gave an update on the results of the Milestone Test and the 8th Grade scholars who needed to retest.
d. School Climate – Discussion on preparations for the end of the year and safety precautions.
5. Information Items

Principal’s Report

a. Mr. Kemp discussed the importance of parental involvement and how it is paramount to the school’s success.  It was discussed on getting “Good News” out to the community to improve the school’s brand name.
6. Adjournment
Mr. Kemp will thanked all participants and congratulated members who would be concluding their participation with BMS PAC.  The meeting was adjourned at 5:30 pm.
	
	
	



